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Wednesday 11th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

EYFS Spelling Workshop 
 
We would like to invite you to an EYFS spelling workshop on Monday 23rd May at 2:30pm. During the 
workshop, which will be run by the children alongside the year group teachers, you will be able to see 
the methods of how we teach spelling, as well as understand the expectations for spelling by the end of 
the year. It will also be a great opportunity to see for yourself different activities to help your 
child/children practise their spellings as well as give you the chance to ask any questions you may have. 
We hope that the workshop will provide a really valuable way for you to gain more information and 
guidance in order to support your child/children’s learning both at school and at home. 
 
The workshop will be held in your child/children’s classrooms. Please arrive at 2:30pm for a brief 
welcome and introduction in either Holly Class (for parents/carers of Year 1 children) or in Hawthorn 
Class (for parents/carers of Year 2 children) followed by further information and activities which will be 
led by the children.  
 
It would be wonderful if as many parents/carers as possible could attend as we know that the children 
are really looking forward to working with you! We do, however, appreciate that it may not be possible 
for you to attend, so we will also ensure that key information is made available on Class Dojo.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Crook  
Key Stage One Phase Leader 
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